

Gary Seto, MD 1800 Fair Oaks Ave, Suite A South Pasadena, CA 91030 626-441-3298 (office) 626-513-8400 (fax)

October 6th, 2021

Dear Patient:

I hope that you and your family are healthy and well.

I am writing this letter to inform you that I will be retiring and closing my medical practice effective December 17th, 2021. I have been a family doctor for the past 31 years, 17 of which have been here in this South Pasadena office. These past 18 months have been challenging for most of us, me included. I plan to spend more time with my family during my retirement.

Thank you for the honor and privilege of serving as your family doctor and entrusting me with your medical care. I have enjoyed getting to know each and every one of you, some of you since birth. I appreciate you letting me into your lives and sharing your stories with me.

After I retire, you will need to make arrangements with another doctor to provide your medical care. On the back of this letter, I have included contact information of some local family doctors whom you may want to consider transferring your medical care to.

To request your medical records, please send me a medical records request form. This request form can be found on my website at http:/www.drgaryseto.com. I will continue to be reachable through my website and e-mail address after I retire.

It has been my pleasure to have been your family doctor over the years. I wish you and your family the best in health and happiness in the future!

Sincerely,

Gary Seto, M.D.

Here are some local family doctors whom I recommend that you consider to take over your medical care. Please check with your insurer to see if they are part of your health plan's network.

Tom Yi, DO (has covered for me many times in the past when I went out of town) 127 N. Madison Ave. Suite 107 Pasadena, CA 91101 626-449-9800

Amy Yam, MD (she just joined this practice so she may not be on their website yet) 50 Bellefontaine St. Suite 403
Pasadena, CA 91105
626-792-1912
https://huntingtonmed.com

Armando Pacheco, MD (a friend of mine for many years) 5823 York Blvd.
Highland Park, CA 90042
323-255-1575
https://www.fcsmg.com

Reena Patel, MD (does not accept any insurance except for Medicare) 1730 Huntington Drive, Ste 203
South Pasadena, CA 91030
626-765-7852
http://www.reenamd.com

Jay Iinuma, MD (a friend and former colleague at Kaiser) 301 W. Huntington Dr, Suite 608 Arcadia, CA 91007 626-445-1595 http://jayiinumamd.weebly.com